People Directorate

Head Teacher: Mrs Elaine McGregor-Sloman

Marr College Dundonald Road Troon KA10 7AB

Tel: 01292 690022

Email: marr.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk
Our Ref: Your Ref:

Date: June 2018



Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will be aware the interviews for the new Head Teacher took place on Tuesday 5th June, 2018.

Unfortunately, no appointment was made at that time. Therefore, there will be another national advertisement placed in August after the summer recess looking for a permanent replacement.

In the interim, expressions of interest will be sought from Depute Head Teachers across South Ayrshire Council for the post of Acting Head Teacher. The scheduled date for interviews will be Wednesday 27th June 2018 and the panel will again have parent representation.

Please be reassured that the students learning remains our priority and that the school will continue its journey of improvement.

I will of course keep you updated throughout this process.

L. MaGreyor-Sloman.

Yours faithfully

Mrs McGregor-Sloman

Head Teacher